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 2025 STREET CONSTRUCTION UPDATES 

 APRIL 28 – MAY 2 MAY 5 – MAY 9 
Douglas Street 
 
 

The contractor is scheduled to 
continue construction on private sewer 
and water services. 

No work scheduled. 

The contractor is required to let the 
project rest for a period of time to let 
the utility trenches compact more than 
can be mechanically compacted, prior 
to beginning street construction.  

Elm Street 
(Division - Wisconsin) 

The contractor is scheduled to 
continue water main construction. 

The contractor is scheduled to begin 
construction on private sewer and 
water services. 

Hickory Lane The contractor is scheduled to begin 
construction on private sewer and 
water services.  

The contractor is scheduled to 
continue construction on private sewer 
and water services. 

     
Notes: 1) This schedule could vary depending on weather and site conditions.  
 
 2) Please contact the Department of Public Works at 920-886-6240 if you have any questions or 

concerns during the construction project, especially related to safety. 
 
 3) Our inspector and/or the contractor will be contacting customers prior to connecting the water 

services, which will require a water service interruption.  We will work to make the connection 
during a time that is convenient for the customers and the contractor. 

 
 4) Please return the Property Owner Authorization Form to the Department of Public Works 

as soon as possible, if you have not already done so. 
 


